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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

19/3 

Liturgy 

Irish Dancing (Rec, Yr 1) 

Tuesday 

20/3 

 

Wednesday 

21/3 

Y3/4 Tri Golf 

Swimming Y3 

 

Thursday 

22/3 

School council meeting 

Football club Y1/2 

(3:10pm) 

Football club Y3/4 (4pm) 

Friday 

23/3 

Library—REC 

Celebration 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  100% 

Year 1 – 100% 

Year 2  - 99.6% 

Year 3  - 99.3% 

Year 4  -  98.4% 

Whole school:  99.4% 

National target: 96% 

 

15th March 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Ukulele performance  

On Wednesday 28th March @ 9:10am 

Year 3 will perform for their parents 

some songs that they have been learning 

with Mrs Smith on the Ukulele. We 

would like to welcome all parents and 

grandparents of the Year 3 children to 

come along .  

Next weeks Statement to live by : I try to keep going when 

things get difficult and not give up!  

WORLD BOOK DAY: A big thank you all the parents who helped get their child 

ready to enjoy world book day. The children looked fantastic and so did some of 

the staff! 

WELCOME: A big welcome to Fethera (Year1) and Imanie (REC) who joined us 

recently and to Jack (REC) who we welcomed this week. The children have been 

excellent at making sure they have settled into life at St Robert’s.  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION: We enjoyed another lovely session preparing for 

First Holy Communion on Sunday, the remaining sessions are: 

Sunday 29th April @ 10 am Session 5  
Sunday 13th May @ 10am Session 6  
Saturday 9th June @ 10am First Holy Communion 
Tuesday 12th June @ 3:15pm Session 7  

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL PROVISION: We are making a some small 

improvements to the provision. These changes will come into effect on Monday 

16th April. It will now been known as St Robert’s Club. Please see the attached 

information.  

SUMMER EVENTS:  Please see attached the events for the summer term.  

CAR PARK: We still have parents using the carpark to drop off and pick up in the 

morning. A reminder that the car park should only be used before 8:30am and after 

4pm.  Thank you for your support.  
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Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Reception 

and Year 1 
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